
The Pearl of Africa choir 

 

We were incredibly lucky to be visited by the Pearl of Africa choir again this 

year. The children’s choir comes from Uganda. The event was organised by St 

Patrick’s Catholic College for all the schools within “Our Lady of Light Voluntary 

Catholic Academy. 

 During the day, children from the schools were taught a number of African 

songs, dances and techniques to play African drums. In the evening there was 

an amazing performance by The Pearl of Africa Choir, during which the school 

children had the opportunity to demonstrate what they had learnt. 

The aim of the Pearl of Africa choir, is to raise funds for the six schools and 

homes run by the Molly and Paul Child Care Foundation. It is a Ugandan non-

government organisation which provides education, food, shelter and 

healthcare to orphaned and destitute children in the Kampala and Masaka 

district.  

The choir brought great joy to the community and the concert was 

thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

 

 



 


